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At its meeting on May 13, 2024, the Council for Higher Education Accreditation 

(CHEA) Board of Directors reviewed the recommendation of the CHEA 

Committee on Recognition regarding the recognition application submitted by the 

Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language 

Pathology, American Speech-Language-Hearing Association (CAA-ASHA). The 

Board of Directors accepted the Committee recommendation and recognized CAA-

ASHA for the following recognized scope of accreditation: 

 

The accreditation and preaccreditation (Accreditation Candidate) 

throughout the United States of education programs in audiology and 

speech-language pathology leading to the first professional or clinical 

degree at the master's or doctoral level, and the accreditation of these 

programs offered via distance education. (2014) 

 
 


